
Principal’s Message 
It's hard to believe that we are already into March. Although March 
break has been rescheduled to April, we are thrilled that students are 
back at Westwood. Although students have returned to in-school 
learning, we continue to follow board enhanced safety protocols. We 
encourage families to take the daily covid screen before sending 
students to school and to visit and review HWDSB COVID-19 updates 
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/covid19/ 

We have selected March 23rd for our School Photos to take place in our 
gymnasium. We will be following the board's protocol for photographers 
in schools to ensure proper sanitization and physical distancing 
requirements are met. Individual student pictures will be taken 
however, we are not able to engage in class group photos. As an 
alternative, school photographers may be able to produce class 
composites. 
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School Contact Info: 
Phone: 905.383.2143 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Paper Copies of 
Report Cards Sent 

Home 
• March 4th, 2021 

PA DAY 
• March 5th, 2021 

Daylight Savings 
Starts (change 
clocks 1 hour 

ahead) 
• March 14th, 2021 

School Photo Day 
• March 23rd, 2021 

March Break in 
April 

• April 12th - 16th, 
2021 - NO SCHOOL 

ELEMENTARY TRANSITIONS 

WESTWOOD SCHOOL  MARCH 2021

School Newsletter 

The second transition period 
for elementary students 
moving between in-person 
and the elementary remote 
learning program was 
completed last week.  

A third and final transition 
period is being planned for 
early May. Like the previous 
two transition periods, the 
school board will 
communicate with families 
ahead of this date.  

THANK YOU TO OUR NUTRITION 
PROGRAM VOLUNTEERS! 

We are very thankful that 
our nutrition program has 
been able to continue this 
year and we appreciate our 
nutrition program 
volunteers, Mrs. Frith and 
Mrs. Bainbridge for their 
daily commitment to provide 
nutritious snacks for ALL 
students at Westwood on a 
daily basis! 

NO PARKING OR STOPPING 
ON ROLSTON DR. 

Please remember that 
there is no parking or 
stopping along Rolston 
Drive. This leads to 
congestion and unsafe 
conditions for students 
when crossing the street.

https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/about/covid19/
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